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16 November 2022 

  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Winter Donations for Ukraine 
 
The Sixth Form Student Leadership Team has chosen to partner with local schools in the area 
to collect 20 tonnes of winter clothing and blankets for those in Ukraine who will experience 
freezing temperatures this winter.  They are facing an energy crisis even greater than our own 
and with many families seeking shelter in damaged buildings they need all the help we can 
offer. 
 
We are collecting the following items until Friday 25 November.  Items can be new or second-
hand if they are in good condition.  

 
● Blankets 
● Duvets 
● Sleeping bags 
● Hats 
● Coats 
● Gloves 
● Scarves 
● Warm socks 

 
If you would like to donate any items, please ask your child to drop off the items in the Sixth 
Form Foyer (the building between F block and L block).  They will be collected via Ukraine 
Relief from the school and sorted in Bournemouth before being shipped to Chervonohrad in 
Eastern Ukraine. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Sixth Form Student Leadership Team 


